
  

 

 
 

 

Basketball Training - 2nd class to 6th Class 
 

19 September 2017 – 23 January 2018 (15 sessions)  
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are delighted to announce that afterschool Basketball training is returning in September 2017.  
We are offering this 15-week programme for students from 2nd class to 6th class.   
 
Sessions will be coached by Ciaran Dunne and/or Aaron O’Connell from UCD Marian and Basketball 
Ireland.   Both Ciaran and Aaron have extensive coaching experience and have been coaching at Our 
Lady’s Grove for the past few years.  
  
This term will run from Tuesday 19 September until 23 January inclusive, with a break over 
Christmas.  The hourly sessions will take place on TUESDAY afternoons in Our Lady's Grove Halla 
(or the outdoor court, weather permitting.) 

 
The three time slots are: 

• Tuesday  2:40 -  3:40pm  (2nd and 3rd class)  

• Tuesday  3.45 -  4.45pm  (all classes) 

• Tuesday  4.45 -  5.45pm ( all classes) 
 
Each time slot will be limited to a maximum of 20 children. The cost for the 15 sessions will be €40. 
 
Please email your time preference to olgpasport@gmail.com – and send your child's name, class 
and your mobile contact number.   Please insert the word BASKETBALL in the subject box when 
applying.  (We cannot guarantee your time preference.) 
 
Places will be allocated by random lottery and confirmed by email.   Payment can be made using the 
EasyPaymentPlus (EPP) system via the school website. 
 
We will need parent volunteers to help with supervision. Without your help we will not be able to 
run this programme.  A rota will be set up using www.signup genius.com and links to sign up will be 
sent after places have been confirmed. We may have to cancel sessions if parental supervision is not 
available.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
Regards, 
 
Jane Woodcock and Anne Duane 
Email: olgpasport@gmail.com 


